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Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Endurance.  Father Philip visited 
school. 

Remembrance Day 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Well done to Winter who were the half term Attendance winners!  

  They just managed to get past Hammerton in the final week! 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amie M—Well done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 94.4%                 Winners—Year  4—98.5%  

House Points Winners = Winter 347 Points Well done! 

In support of the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal, we have a 
range of poppy gifts on sale from this week, in addition to the 
classic paper poppies.  

Year 6 children will be coming to each class (between Thursday 
4th November and Thursday 11th November) to sell the various 
items. The prices range from 50p to £1.50. 

Pantomime 

 We have our Pantomime production of Sleeping Beauty for the whole  

 school, on Thursday of this week!  

 Pictures will follow in next week’s newsletter.  



Year 6 

Before the half term break, Year 6 had fun pizza making with Phunky Foods. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Every Friday afternoon—Year 5 swimming 

Thursday 4th November—Sleeping Beauty Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 17th November—Parents’ Evening 

Friday 17th December —School closes for Christmas 

Health Update 

Children with simple cold symptoms such as runny noses or sore throats without fever should not be tested for COVID-19, and can    
attend school if they feel well enough to do so.   

If you have symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home  and arrange testing.   
Please contact school to advise us of any absence. 

When you receive your test result, please email admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk  
with details before your child returns to school. If your child develops any of the key symp-
toms for COVID-19 in school, we will contact parents/carers and ask for you to arrange a 

test.  
 
If someone in the household has tested positive for COVID-19 (on LFD or PCR), children and young people in that household, who 
attend school, are advised to stay at home. This absence will be authorised.  

If they develop symptoms, they should get a PCR test straight away.   

If they don’t have symptoms, they should get a PCR test 3-5 days after their household member started with symptoms (or took their test if 
they had no symptoms).   

If this test is negative, the child can return to school but must stay at home and arrange another test if they go on to develop symptoms. 

Symptoms 
High temperature               

New continuous cough       
Loss or change to sense of 

taste or smell 

Reception Places for 2022 

  

Year 3 

Year 3’s final Pizza creations from before half term! They really 
enjoyed making and eating them! 




